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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Helen Hall  

Address 
11645 Vernon Road 
Waldorf, MD 20601 

Phone 
2403469318  

Email 
quikhelp72@msn.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It is absolutely insane to impose fines on individuals and businesses for not wearing a mask. Most individuals wear them as a 
precautionary measure regardless of any mandate. The Charles County Commissioners need to remove their tunnel-vision goggles. 
Imposing fines will certainly have a negative impact on businesses and individuals. There is no reson our county representatives 
should dig their heels in on a point that will force businesses to close their doors to the public. How about focusing on topics where a 
positive result will occur? 
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Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  



2

 


